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Additional Sta! Parking Available in
Hoover Pavilion Garage

Gain access to extra parking spaces with a monthly 'Z' permit

https://mailchi.mp/511440328a85/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-june-9-6194437?e=700b905997
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Looking for 'Z' permit parking? Additional spaces are available in Hoover
Pavilion Garage!

Sta! who purchase a monthly 'Z' parking permit can apply for badge access to
the underground patient & visitor area of the Hoover Pavilion Garage.

Sta! who are granted access may park in spaces on lower level 2 and lower
level 3 that are not marked as "Reserved for Patients and Visitors".

Sta! must maintain a valid 'Z' permit to access the underground area.

For more information, click the link below.

Pasteur Sta! Garage Improvements
in Progress

No change to parking process at this time

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/HPG-Underground
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Technology improvements are on the way at the 500P - Pasteur Sta! Garage!
Parking gate arms are coming soon to help automate and control capacity in
the garage. These new gate arms will be able to read QR codes on a mobile
device, opening up a path to a new streamlined process for sta! parking at
500P.

At this time there is no change to the process of purchasing the daily Pasteur
Sta! Garage parking permit using the Passport Parking app. An announcement
will be made before any changes are made to the permit purchasing process.

Sta! who wish to park in the Pasteur Sta! Garage should continue to purchase
the $8 daily permit via the Passport Parking App (Zone 1650) and show proof of
permit purchase at the garage entrance.

The Pasteur Sta! Garage has been filling up. Sta! can also consider purchasing
a daily or monthly 'A', 'C', or 'Z' permit from Stanford University.

Have a 'Z' permit? Check out the above story to see how to park in the patient &
visitor section of the Hoover Pavilion Garage.

https://stanford.nupark.com/v2/Portal/Login
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For more information about parking at the Pasteur Sta! Garage, please click
the button below.

Free Parking at the SRI Park & Ride
Lot

Free parking is just a short shuttle ride away!

The SRI Park & Ride Lot is a convenient free parking option for sta! on the main
hospital campus.

With ample parking space and frequent shuttles during peak commute hours,
the SRI Park & Ride Lot makes it easy for main campus sta! to save money.

A complimentary parking hangtag is required to park at the SRI Park & Ride Lot.
For more information about requesting a parking hangtag, and detailed shuttle
information, click the link below.

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/PSG-Passport
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Tired of Paying for Parking at the Main Campus?
Try the SRI Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle!

 
The SRI Park & Ride Lot is conveniently located in Menlo Park, and provides
FREE parking and transportation for sta! at the main hospital campus. Enjoy
easy, free parking and a quick shuttle ride that connects directly to Hoover
Pavilion, Lucile Packard Children's Hospital, Blake Wilbur, and 500 Pasteur!
 
For more information, view the flyer here.

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any
questions. Visit the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach

out via email or phone. The Hospital Transportation Operations
Center phone line is operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
650.736.8000
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